

## UKAPU Discord Meeting 16<sup>th</sup> March 2017

Present: Matt Furey-King, James Williams, David Weston, Chris Stole, Paul Davis, Tim Bradbury, Tim Haines, Wallace

Apologies:

### Action Items:

- 16-4 David to run Mailchimp test OPEN
- 18-2 MFK to work on relationship with Airsoft Nation OPEN
- 18-3 Form group to work with registrar OPEN
- 18-4 Produce info literature for PCA OPEN
- 18-5 MFK to link with other organisations OPEN
- 18-7 MFK to speak to Kazakhstanis airsoft organisation OPEN
- 19-1 David to contact Lee in regards to sending the items back to David OPEN
- 19-2 David and Andrew to get together and arrange a new system to work together on the role. OPEN
- 19-3 David to get in contact with Harry Cope in regards to helping out UKAPU in a media related role. CLOSED
- 19-4 Matt Furey-King to contact Sam and Tom about press positions within UKAPU. OPEN
- 19-5 David to compose the new constitution on changes discussed during this meeting. CLOSED
- 19-6 Matt to form a new role within UKAPU for a female representative. CLOSED
- 19-7 Tim Haines to put forward a report on the EAA Meeting which was attended. CLOSED
- 19-8 James Williams to get in contact with Tippman regarding the 1.3j limit. CLOSED
- 19-9 Get Harry Cope to begin drafting infographics for the campaign. CLOSED
  
- 20-1 CLOSED
- 20-2 OPEN
- 20-3 OPEN
- 20-4 OPEN

### Events

Note for regional reps to keep an eye out for events that we could attend.

David mentioned an event at the Gaol.

### Constitution

David ran through the changes and was proposed by him as correct. Vote was unanimous.

## **Committee Positions**

MFK ran through the list of positions we need to get filled.

Press Officer  
Welsh Representative  
Student representative  
Womans representative  
NI representative

Then as a prewarning as the positions will likely to need filling at some point this year:

Registrar  
Secretary  
Chair  
Treasurer

We have some leads for representatives

Ed Hotchkiss as student representative

Wallace will pass on details of candidates to Tim H

Paul Davis has shown interest in the Registrar position.

Tim has been chasing Tom for the Press position.

**Action 21-1 All names discussed to be sent to Tim H**

## **PCA Guidance**

VCRA circular looks pretty up to date and still relevant to the current situation.

PCA circular would contain the laws about airsoft and the laymans terms on how it should be applied.

Still no information from the HO on how section 5(1)a applies to airsoft guns.

Adrian is to talk to Graem Widdicome and MFK has BASC contact to chase.

## **PCA Awareness materials**

**21-2 Need to craft something for sites. Press Officer is needed to work this out.**

## **Response to School RiF story**

Need to be prepared to set them straight on not spreading misinformation.

**21-3 Wallace offered to liase with the local Police to try the softly softly approach.**

## **Support of Industry Associations**

UKAPU will offer any support that is needed to get something off the ground.

**21-4 Regional reps to speak to sites about a sites body.**

## **Message from concerned mother**

After a brief summary of the issue MFK has put himself forward to attend a meeting on the matter if needed.

**Date and time of next meeting TBC**

